5. Reply to Reference Checking (negative)

M/s Ganapati & Associates 


November 13’ 2007

55 Tumkur Road 

Bangalore 

Private and confidential

Dear Sirs,

Thanks you for your letter of November 7’ 2007 – requesting our views on said firm. 

We have been dealing with M/s John Abraham & Associates for over a decade now and their payments had been very prompt till last year when their Managing Partner Mr. Krishnamurthy was alive. However, thereafter the firm started delaying and even dishonoring commitments. Sadly, they don’t enjoy good reputation in the market today. 

Hope you find the information useful

Thanking you,

Your faithfully

For M/s B B Overseas

( B S Murthy)

Partner

